
Pelican Lakes Property Owners Have an Opportunity
With the cost of energy creeping up every year, residents of the Pelican Group of Lakes 
have an exciting opportunity for added convenience and money savings.

Natural Gas
Most properties around our lakes use some 
sort of energy heating source—for total 
home or supplementary—as well as for 
water heating, stoves, fireplaces, even our 
outdoor grills. Whatever energy source you 
use today, the costs have risen significantly 
in recent years and likely will continue to 
creep up and up.

Natural gas—which is abundant and 
significantly lower in cost—could now be 
available to us.

Benefits of Natural Gas
While we don’t want to promote natural gas 
as “the best” energy source, there are many 
unique advantages:

•	 3 to 6 times less expensive 
than other energy sources

•	 A constant, uninterrupted 
source direct to our homes

•	 No outdoor tanks

•	 No worries about tanks running low

•	 No requirement to call for deliveries

•	 Nearly an unlimited supply 
for generations to come

•	 See accompanying Minnesota Energy 
Resources brochure for more details 

Cost of Energy Facts
The graph to the right shows the dramatic 
increases in our primary energy options 
today. This shows how natural gas cost 
has remained a relatively constant cost 
for many years compared to how much 
the other energy sources have risen by 
comparison.

What’s the Next Step?
We, as property owners, need to show 
interest for this opportunity to move 
forward. Are you interested in exploring 
this further? Does this sound like 
something that makes economic sense 
for your home or cabin? If the cost is 
something that would show a quick Return 
On Investment (ROI) would you be likely 
“for” a project of this magnitude?

Interested?
If so, let us know your thoughts and communicate your questions. 
We are trying to gather a consensus of property owners. 

Contact us:
PLPOA 
PO Box 1782 
Detroit Lakes, MN 56501		  email: plpoa@pelicanlakemn.org


